
 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Friday 3rd May2024 

 
Dear Year 6 Parents/Carers,  
 

Year 6 Visit to Alton Towers Theme Park – Friday 24th May  
 

 
As a special treat for Year 6, we have arranged a trip to Alton Towers on Friday 24th May. 
 
The children will be leaving school at 8.30am and travelling by minibus to Alton Towers, please arrive at school 
by 8.15am.  We will be leaving Alton Towers at 5pm and expected to return to school by 5.45pm.   
 
On this day, children can wear their own clothes, appropriate to the weather of the day and please bring a Waterproof 
Jacket. The children will need to bring a packed lunch and sufficient drinks for the day, no glass bottles please. 
 
Children are able to bring spending money on the day, up to £5.00. 
 
Mr Zoumides and several other adults will accompany the children. 
 
The children will be transported by minibus; we do however need to ask for a contribution of £10.00 towards the cost of 
admission. If your child has a Merlin pass this may be used for admission and should be brought with them on the day. 

 
 Please log into your Scopay account to make payment. 

  
  
 The children can bring a packed lunch or receive one from school. If you would like to order a lunch from the school, please 
indicate below. 
 
The deadline for completion of consent is Wednesday 15th May.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs Davis 
Head of School 
_______________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Year 6 Visit to Alton Towers Theme Park – Friday 24th May  
 

 
I, ……………………………………………………………………… parent/guardian give permission  
 
for my child ………………………………………………………………….. to visit Alton Towers on Friday 24th May.. 
 
   My child requires a packed lunch provided by the school   
   YES / NO    *please delete as appropriate 

 
Lunch choices please circle 
 

Tuna Cheese 

  

 
I have made payment  of £10.00 via Scopay    OR   My child has a Merlin pass & will bring it on the day   *please circle 
 
Signed .....................................................................   Date …………… 
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